
 
 
 
 
 
 

October 28, 2024 

 

 

Board of Commissioners 

Wisconsin Elections Commission 

P.O. Box 7984 

Madison, WI 53707-7984   

 

Dear Commissioners,  

 

Thank you for your prompt response to my October 24, 2024, letter requesting that the Wisconsin Elections 

Commission (“WEC”) provide immediate guidance to all Wisconsin clerks on whether the Limited Term and 

the Non-Domiciled Identification cards, which are issued only to temporary visitors, can serve as proof of 

residence for voter registration purposes.  

 

WEC should convene immediately to issue guidance, as registration and voting in Wisconsin is ongoing. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Bryan Steil 

Chairman 

Committee on House Administration  
 
 


